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Toronto and Region Conservation Authority Redevelopment Plans for 
its Head Office - by Councillor Anthony Perruzza, seconded by 
Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker

* This Motion has been deemed urgent by the Chair. 

 

* This Motion is not subject to a vote to waive referral. This Motion has been added to the 
agenda and is before Council for debate.

Recommendations
Councillor Anthony Perruzza, seconded by Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker, recommends 
that:   

1.         City Council direct the City Manager to consult with the Chief Executive Officer of 
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority to review the Toronto and Region 
Conservation Authority plans related to the redevelopment plans of the Head Office in 
Toronto, as well as the short term lease requirements in the interim period and submit a 
report to the Government Management Committee as soon as possible.

 

Summary
The Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) is currently undertaking to expand its 
Head Office in Toronto to meet staff/space requirements.  In the interim, the TRCA is planning 
to relocate into leased space in York Region. The City of Toronto has a financial interest in the 
TRCA.    

This Motion is urgent given the late stages of the TRCA's lease negotiations.   

(Submitted to City Council on April 1 and 2, 2014 as MM50.44)
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